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Date: May 2017  
Ref: CLEM7 014 

Scheduled closures of the Clem7 for maintenance activities – May 2017 

Motorists are advised there will be temporary overnight closures of Clem7 during May 2017 to enable regular 
maintenance activities to be safely undertaken.  

Clem7 will be closed as follows: 

 From Sunday 14 May to Thursday 18 May 2017, between 10.00pm and 5.00am each night: 

o northbound tunnel will be closed, including all approaching on-ramps 

o southbound tunnel will be open during these times. 

 From Sunday 21 May to Thursday 25 May 2017, between 10.00pm and 5.00am each night:  

o southbound tunnel will be closed, including all approaching on-ramps 

o northbound tunnel will be open during these times. 

What to expect: 

 traffic control and detours will be in place each night during these closures 

 motorists are advised to take alternative routes during these periods. 

We thank you for your patience during these maintenance works and in following traffic control signs and 
personnel. 

Working with you 
Transurban Queensland seeks to minimise the impact of its maintenance activities to motorists and 
stakeholders.  
 
A comprehensive stakeholder and community relations plan is in place, which includes early notification for 
residents, businesses and motorists about planned works.  
 
If you have any queries in relation to these works or our community engagement, please contact us via 
motorwayenquiries@govianetwork.com.au.  

Want to stay up-to-date with traffic impacts on the go via network? 
Register to receive weekly traffic updates: motorwayenquiries@govianetwork.com.au   
Follow us on twitter: @govianetwork  
Visit our website: www.govianetwork.com.au	  
 


